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Request for Support

To Dr. J.G. Ray
School of Biosciences

Mahatma Gandhi University
Dear Prof. Ray

On behalf of Research Institute for Studies of the Global Environment, Sophia University, I
would like to inform you that five professors from Sophia University plan to visit Kerala in
August from 26 to 31. The objective is two-fold as below

® To learn the characteristics of water environment and its management in Kerala

® To network with environmental researchers in Kerala to explore the possibility of

collaborative study in Kerala

To achieve the objective, we plan to hold workshop and conduct field survey in Kerala. Since
you are an internationally well-known researcher in Kerala, I just wonder if you could kindly
help us arrange workshops and field trips. Without your support, our mission can never be

completed.
Sincerely Yours
Guangwei Huang

PhD, Professor

Graduate School of Global Environmental Studies,

Director, Institute for Studies of the Global Environment,
Sophia University
Tel; 81-3-3238-4667

E-mail: huang(@genv.sophia.ac.ip




